
ND. C. 23/16, dt. 20.07.16 

 

 

To 

All Priests and Religious 

Diocese of Neyyattinkara                20.07.2016 

 

 

 

Dear Rev. Fathers, 

 

 As Fr. Joseph Augustine has informed you, there will be a Presbyterium 

Meeting for Election to Senate of Priests at 10.00 a.m. on Tuesday, 26.07.2016 

in the Bishop’s House, Neyyattinkara. I do invite all Priests working in the 

Diocese to participate in this Presbyterium Meeting without fail. May God bless 

you. 

  

Yours fraternally 

 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 

 


